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A Note from the Principals 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
This Week 
We are looking forward to our Celebration of the Arts. Our children’s artwork will be on display and 
the concert begins at 7 P.M. We hope to see you there! 
 
Hooray for the red, white and blue!  Dress down this Friday!  On Friday evening, Home and School is 
hosting an ice cream social and movie night beginning 7 P.M. 
 
School Improvement Survey 
Thank you to all our parents and guardians who responded to the Archdiocesan School Improvement 
Survey. We had 128 responses, 90 from pre-K through 4th grade, and 38 from 5th through 8th grade. 
That represents 44% of families who responded.  According to the people who conduct these surveys, 
that’s a good response.   
 
Respondents were asked to rate each performance area using a range from 1 to 5. The scores for each 
category ranged from optimal to areas of concern.  See the chart below for an explanation. 
 
Optimal performance   Scores >=4.5 
Approaching optimal performance         Scores >3.75  
Areas of opportunity   Scores >3 and <3 .75 
Areas of concern                Scores <3 
 
We are pleased to report that in all categories, you rated the school as either optimal or approaching 
optimal.   
 
An email will be sent with a summary report of this survey.  Thank you for entrusting your child’s edu-
cation to Holy Family!  God bless you!   Have a great week!       

Mrs. Robinson                                                                                      Mrs. Haggerty 



                                                  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

May 18—Celebration of the Arts/Concert— 
        7PM  
May 19—H&S Ice Cream Social/Movie  
       Night 7PM 
May 23—DARE Graduation 7PM 
May 24—8th Grade NYC Trip 
May 25— Ascension Thursday Mass 9:30 
May 26—NO SCHOOL, School holiday 
May 29—NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 

June 7—PK Closing Ceremonies 
                  Kindergarten Graduation 6PM 
June 9— Spirit Day 
                  Brian David Memorial Golf  
                  Tournament 
      Last day of CARES 
June 10—Salute to the 8th Grade, SFC Gym 

Brian David  

Memorial Golf Tournament 
Friday, June 9, 2017 

Northampton Valley Country Club 
Needed: 

Golfers, Hole Sponsors, Baskets!!! 
11:00  Registration 

12:00 Lunch 
1:00 Shot Gun Start 

6:00 Dinner  
$135/per player 

All Proceeds benefit HFRCS 
We appreciate your support! 

For more information and to register, visit: 
bfdmemorial.wixsite.com/tournament 

Have an item for the newsletter?   
Email your information to: 

Kara Haggerty—kara.haggerty@hfrcs.org 
by noon on Monday. 

Please put in the subject line of your email 
NEWSLETTER 

Home and School News  
 

 
 
 

Join us for our annual Ice Cream Social 
and Movie event this Friday, May 19th at 

6:30 in the large hall at Holy Family!!  
We will watch SING starting at 7:00. 

This is a free event – RSVP to  

Kelly Brennan at  

kellybrennan99@yahoo.com 
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Win a Beach House for a Week! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Win a beach house in Brgantine, NJ for one week 
August 19—August 26 

Single Family Home, 3 bedrooms,  
3 blocks from the beach 

Large fenced-in grass backyard 
Deck on the front 

Beach tags included! 
 

1 Ticket for $10.00 
3 Tickets for $25.00 

 
Tickets Available at all school lunches,  

at front office, send in your money with your child in an envelope marked “Beach House Raffle” 
After all Masses at both QU and SFC 

At both rectories 
WINNER WILL BE PICKED JUNE 12th 

Help Support H.F.R.C.S.  and the Brian F. David Memorial Golf Tournament by purchasing a  

Sweet Spot Hole in One!        

Only $1.00 for a Sweet Spot! Donut Holes.   Perfect morning or mid-day snack for yourself, 
friend, mom, dad, teacher or just anyone.    

We will be selling Sweet Spot Hole in One Donuts from May 15th until May 26th. 
The Brian F. David Memorial Golf Tournament is an annual event held in memory of Brian David, who 
tragically lost his life in an auto accident in 2014 at the age of 24.  To celebrate his life and his love for 

the game of golf, relatives and friends organized a golf tournament to be held on his birthday.   
To honor his memory and to support HFRCS, we encourage everyone to participate. 

To learn more about the Brian David Golf Tournament please go to 
bfdmemorial.wixsite.com/tournament  

 

http://bfdmemorial.wixsite.com/tournament


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Family Spirit Day is Friday, June 9th 
 

Last day for shirt orders  
is May 18th! 

 

     A—L  Maroon 
M—Z  Gray 

 
https://kampusklothes.tuosystems.com/stores 

/hfrcs-spirit17 

NED’S KINDNESS ADVENTURE! 

 

On Monday, May 15th, students in grades 
K-5 enjoyed an assembly entitled Ned’s 

Kindness Adventure.   
 

Ned’s Kindness Adventure reinforced the 
positive messages of: 

 
Different can be GOOD 

Include others 
Caring is Cool 

I can make friends ANYWHERE 
Each person matters A LOT 

 
Our school received the Kindness Adven-

ture assembly for free because we are 
hosting a Kindness Sale.  With each pur-
chase, we can help keep kindness going 

in three ways: 
 

Reminds  your child to be kind everyday 
 

Helps send the Kindness Adventure to  
other schools  (pay it forward) 

 
Provides income for artisans in Kenya 

 
Items for sale are listed on a flyer which 

can be found on our school website under 
forms. 

 
All items are handcrafted in Kenya. 

 
Prices are $7, $10 and $15 

 
Thank you for being a part of the  

Kindness Adventure 
 

KindnessAdventure.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last lunch order for the year! 
Order form and menu are on the  

School website! 
Orders are due May 17th! 

 
Pretzel forms are also 

on the website! 
Next order due by  

May 19th! 

https://kampusklothes.tuosystems.com/stores/hfrcs-spirit17
https://kampusklothes.tuosystems.com/stores/hfrcs-spirit17
kindnessadventure.com


 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents, 
 
If your child is on medication that is given to them 
during school hours, please personally drop that 
medicine off with either Mrs. St. John in the main 
office or give it to the RN directly. Do not send them 
in with your child. Some of these medicines are con-
trolled substances and, for safety reasons, should 
only be handled by an adult. 
 
Also, physical forms are due for students in grades 
Kindergarten and 6th.  Students who do not have 
their forms in by May 17th, will be seen by the 
school doctor. 
 
Thank you, 
Holy Family Nurses 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The following students are receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation this evening at  
Queen of the Universe Parish.  The Sacrament is being  conferred by Bishop Deliman. 

 
  Bailey Katherine Arcuri   Carter Cesidio Brooks 
  Karoly Istvan Czafit    Emma Cecilia Ganaj 
  Sofia Mary Gottshall    Mia Joan Horchheimer 
  Rebecca Therese Kadlec   Kathleen Brigid Katuran-Kelly 
  Hallie Alice Keaveney   Isabella Josephine Martell 
  Ethan Francis Mastropietro   Connor Patrick McCullough 
  Elianna Philomena Norat   J. Bella Rose of Lima Palmer 
  Madison Rose Pinar    Corrine Theresa Reynolds 
  Juliet Elizabeth Ross    Thomas Robert Selsavage 
  Samantha Therese Martin Terry 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hershey Park tickets are in and are ready 
for 

pick up! 
 

If you ordered Hershey Park tickets 
through school, please stop in the main 

office to pick up your tickets! 
 
 



 
Looking for a great summer camp?  Check out our 
Holy Family Summer Camp—Camp Spirit!  Regis-
tration forms and all information can be found on 

our school website! 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Conwell-Egan Catholic High School 

Summer Sports Camps! 
 

Boys and Girls Half-Day Summer  
Soccer Camp 

 
Monday, July 17—Friday, July 21 

 
 

Boys Half-Day Summer Lacrosse Camp 
 

Monday, July 24—Friday, July 28 
 

Registration forms can be found on the 
school website  under the Parent tab, 

FORMS. 

Student Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$1 Dress Down Day 

 

Friday, May 19th 

 

Show your patriotic spirit! 

 

Thursday, May 18th at 7:00 PM 
 

Come see and hear the spectacular sights and sounds 
of the Arts at Holy Family! 

 
View exquisite artwork done by our students under 

the guidance of our Art Teacher, Mrs. Karen Marrone 
 

Listen to the beautiful sounds of our  3rd-5th grade 
chorus, bucket drummers, advanced band, recorders, 
6th-8th grade chorus, full band and combined chorus! 

 
It will be a night to remember!  See you there! 



 
 
 

 

 
 


